. . Exhibit: X-12
United States Department of the Interior
BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
MID?PACIFIC REGIONAL OFFICE
2800 COTTAGE WAY
SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95825

IN REPLY
REFER TO: MP-720 FEB 9 1983
123,01

Ms. Elizabeth S. Andrews
Friends of the River
1228 N Street, Room 24
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Ms. Andrews:

Enclosed, as listed below, are copies of the "letters of intent" and
"formal indications of interest'" received in this office regarding
participation in the Auburn-Folsom South Unit which you requested
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act in your letter of
January 27, 1983:

1. ZLetter from American River Authority dated September 1, 1982. §nqu¢ng¢

: T Av§ﬁu
2., Letter from Sacramento Municipal Utility District dated [7qh7F /ﬂY;Lc

September 28, 1982,

3. Letter from East Bay Municipal Utility District dated 3S0°SD MW
August 18, 1982.

4. Letters from Modesto Irrigation District dated August 23, ‘i;zj-/ij/hh/
1982, and September 7, 1982,

5. Letter from American Hydroelectric Development Corporation pJﬁxaf?“f@““f“
dated August 25, 1982, '

6. Letters from Cushionrail International dated August 8, 1982, :95
and August 31, 1982, .

~
7. Letter from Turlock Irrigation District dated August 24, Z:ﬁ'jfk?uvv
1982,

Sincerely yours,

H b

AMES R. GRAHAM
ACTING REGICNAL DIRECTOR

Enclosures



